
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 3:24 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Patricia Nawrot

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
My questions are as follows - what are the parameters that have determined that the distribution rate is not
appropriately reflected since the hydro infrastructure was already established? Also what services will be affected in
the short term and long term?




